
 
 

 

 

The Village Public Property Committee met on Wednesday, June 8 at 6:30 p.m. at the Village Office, 
316 Brad Street S, Grantsburg, WI 54840. 

 
Present:                     Chairman/Trustee Greg Peer 
 Trustee Diane Barton 
 Trustee Maurice (DJ) Henderson 

 
Others: Clerk/Treasurer Sheila Meyer 
 DPW John Erickson 

 
Chairman/Trustee Peer called the Public Property Committee Meeting to order at 7:07p.m. The Pledge 
of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Cemetery 1) watering request. Clerk/Treasurer Meyer presented a request to plant trees at Riverside 
Cemetery at the burial sites of Tuynmans along with a request that the Village water the trees twice per 
week. The committee discussed a variety of options they thought the family could take to accomplish 
this task, first starting with the nursey for any suggestions. Chairman/Trustee Peer commented that he 
didn’t want to set a precedence for similar requests in the future. DPW Erickson voiced concern of 
having the manpower to fulfill this request. The committee discussed making additions to the cemetery 
rules for type of plants allowed. Clerk/Treasurer Meyer presented an example of additions to the 
cemetery rules. 
 
Motion by Trustee Barton, second by Trustee Henderson to allow the planting of the trees but 
disallow the Village watering and make additions to the cemetery rules as presented. Motion 
carried. 
 
Chairman/Trustee Peer adjourned the meeting at 7:16 p.m.  
 
 
Allison Longhenry 
Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 
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